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Dear law enforcement personnel:

The Overdose Response Strategy and U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention are doing 
a study about overdose among people experiencing homelessness. The goal of the study is to 
improve services for people experiencing homelessness who use drugs. This includes helping 
law enforcement feel more informed and better prepared when engaging people experiencing 
homelessness who use drugs. 

We are interested in hearing from law enforcement that serve communities where homelessness 
is common and invite you to complete a brief survey about your experiences and ideas. This 
survey will take approximately 10 minutes to complete. There is no direct benefit to you for 
completing this survey. 

If you agree to participate in the survey, use this link to begin.

  

Public Reporting burden of this collection of information is estimated at 10 minutes per response, including the time for 
reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering, and maintaining the data needed, and completing and 
reviewing the collection of information.  An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to a 
collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number.  Send comments regarding this burden 
estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden to CDC/ATSDR 
Reports Clearance Officer, 1600 Clifton Road NW, MS D-74, Atlanta, GA  30333; Attn:  PRA (0920-1419). 
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